
RAYSA Board Meeting –Tuesday, July 14, 2020 

Called to order at 6:07 p.m. – Palmer Park (concession stand)   

Board members in attendance:  Matt Graham (President), James Horning (League Development 

Director), Kelly Odille (Travel Director), Jen Czaniecki (In-house Coordinator), Robyn Hoover (Vice 

President), Rachel Barreto (Communications Director)  Lynne Thompson (Project Manager) and Leigh-

Ann Scheponik (Secretary)   

 Fall Season:  

o Numbers are low, but we expect a lot of last minute registrations, as usual.  

o We are still requiring a ghost check and having a limited concession stand.  

o Spectators will wear masks. Coaches will wear masks. Players will wear masks when 

they aren’t playing.  

o Coaches won’t have a coach’s bag (possibly). They will have cones, hand sanitizer, and 

check-in sheets.  

o Coaches can set up a cone for each player to put their stuff near, instead of using the 

bench and having bags too close.  

o Players will bring their own ball.  

o How many in-house players do we need to have a season?  

 If we don’t get enough players, we may do an academy and training for in-house 

with scrimmages.  

 Travel season would continue unless something changes due to Covid-19.  

o We discussed Lil Rams – We should switch it to the 2016 birth year only because if we 

do 2017 we could have some 2 year olds and that’s too young.  

 

 

 Summer Camp: 
o Matt Snyder, the Ringgold Boys Head Coach, is offering a soccer camp the first week of 

August.   

 

 Cash Bash: 
o The Cash Bash could potentially be on Saturday, September 19th. We were discussing 

getting a tent beside a pavilion. We will talk to baseball and see what their thoughts are.  

 

 Upcoming Meetings: 
o BOARD MEETING: July board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, August 4th at 6:00 at 

Palmer Park.  
o GENERAL MEETING: It will be held on Wednesday, August 5th at 6:30 at the Lignelli 

Pavilion at Palmer Park.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 

 


